
 

 

 
No.  613/18 
 
5th November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
ELECTION OF NATIONAL DELEGATIONS – LABOUR PARTY WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 2019 

  
For the first time Labour will be holding a stand-alone Women’s Conference which will take place on    
23rd-24th February 2019 in Telford.   
 
The NEC has agreed the 2018 election arrangements for the National delegations listed above. 
Accordingly please find attached the Election Regulations, Nomination Forms and Candidates Consent and 
Biographical Detail Form for these elections.  
 
The Timetable for the elections is: 
 
Nominations open: 6 November 2018 
Nominations close: 20 November 2018 (14:00) 
Despatch ballot papers: 27 November 2018  
Ballot closes: 11 December 2018 (14:00) 
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
TONY KEARNS 
SENIOR DEPUTY GENERAL SECRETARY 

mailto:sdgs@cwu.org

